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Spacious & Modern Reimagined 
Deanwood Classic Home

4 BEDS | 4 BATHS | DETACHED

Welcome to 4521 Clay Street NE, a beautifully rebuilt 4-bedroom, 
4-bathroom residence offering over 2,200 square feet of contemporary 
living space across three finished levels. Situated less than a mile 
from two Metro stations, this home combines modern design with 
exceptional convenience in the vibrant Deanwood neighborhood. Step 
onto the inviting front porch and enter a sunlit, open-concept main 
level featuring gleaming oak hardwood floors, crown molding, and 
recessed lighting. The gourmet kitchen is a chef’s dream, boasting 
granite countertops, a large center island, shaker-style cabinetry 
with built-ins, stainless steel appliances—including a French door 
refrigerator—and gas cooking. A spacious bedroom and full bath on the 
main level provide flexibility for guests or a home office.

Upstairs, the expansive primary suite impresses with vaulted ceilings 
and a luxurious en-suite bath. Two additional bedrooms, a third full 
bath, and a convenient upper-level laundry area with front-load 
washer and dryer complete this level. The fully finished lower level 
offers a generous rec room with ceramic tile flooring and a fourth 
full bath—ideal for entertaining or relaxation. Enjoy outdoor living 
on the rear deck or in the fenced backyard, perfect for gatherings 
and everyday enjoyment. With major systems, appliances, windows, 
and renovation completed approximately five years ago, this turnkey 
home offers lasting quality and comfort in one of DC’s most dynamic 
neighborhoods.
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